
I-405: Countdown to the Closure

The project’s contractor will demolish the south side of  
the Mulholland Bridge on July 16-17. To protect the public  
during demolition, the I-405 will be closed as follows:

Northbound – I-10 to US-101
Southbound – US-101 to Getty Center Dr

Unless you have a critical need to be in the area, public  
safety o;cials are requesting that you do your part by  
avoiding the area.

Tra;c conditions on local streets and freeways are  
expected to be severe, with significant multi-hour delays.  
If you must travel this weekend, please plan ahead.

Sepulveda Bl will be open for local access only. Motorists  
should use alternate regional freeways to bypass the  
Sepulveda Pass.

The freeway will reopen on Monday, July 18, 2011 at 5am.  
Ramps and connectors will be reopened by 6am.
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Plan ahead, avoid the area, or stay home July 16-17.

For more information:
hotline:	 213.922.3665
email:	 	 i405@metro.net
webpage:		 metro.net/405
twitter:		  twitter.com/i_405

metro.net/405


